
House # 23 - Wilberne Pierre Family 

 The Wilberne Pierre Family was one of the families selected 

to receive an HMI sponsored home.  Where they were living 

wasn’t much better than no home at all, but it was all they 

had  to call home. Soon after the picture of their hut was 

taken, their little two year old (pictured in front of the ashes) 

somehow carried a stick with fire on one end to the hut from 

the outdoor fire and in just a few minutes everything was 

ashes.  Everything they owned was gone. 

 Again we give praise and thanks to God that we had funds 

to address this emergency.  HMI was able to complete the 

new home in November of 2013 -  a home that can’t be 

burned down – and a home that will allow the little “culprit” 

a safe and healthy environment in which to grow. 
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